
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

June 18, 2019 

Agenda Item: 4.2 

Subject: Acceptance of Grant Award - California Commission on Peace Officer Standards 

and Training Innovations Grant Program (POST), Chabot-Las Positas Community 

College District, Chabot College 

Background:   Chabot College’s Administration of Justice (ADMJ) Program was recently 

awarded a State of California’s Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST) Innovations Grant. 

The POST Innovations Grant was created to promote innovative trainings for current law 

enforcement officers in an effort to reduce the number of officer-involved shootings.  

The POST grant provides the opportunity to provide trainings on Leadership and Integrity with a 

specific focus on building Cultural Diversity and Awareness for our local law enforcement 

officers. Chabot College will offer POST trainings based on existing Chabot ADMJ curriculum 

which will be located at the Alameda County Sheriff’s Office Regional Training Center in 

Dublin. All costs are covered by the POST Grant, and we anticipate 120 officers will participate. 

The target audience for this training consists of all levels of law enforcement officers looking to 

complete annual required POST training, including 400 officers assigned to Santa Rita Jail 

Grant funding is for the performance period of April 1, 2019 through March 31, 2021 in the 

amount of $170,603. 

Recommended Action:  The Board of Trustees accepts the proposed California Commission on 

Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST) Grant Award, Chabot-Las Positas Community 

College District, for the performance period of April 1, 2019 through March 31, 2021 in the 

amount of $170,603. It is further recommended that the Board authorize the Vice Chancellor, 

Business Services to execute the agreement on behalf of the District. 

Submitted: Theresa F. Rowland/Date Approved: Ronald P. Gerhard/Date 
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